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Caves Northwest of Namsvatnet, Røyrvik kommune
In the summer of 2013, Tom Ording Dahl, Trond Rian and Øystein Nytrø visited the area northwest of Namsvatnet and 
found several caves, with lengths between 10 and 200+ metres.There may be more caves in the area. Some waterfilled 
caves nearby have been explored by cave divers from "Trønderbataljonen"
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